Planning Commission: August5, 2021
Agenda Item 5

-----Original Message-----

From: MELANIE MILLER

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 6:05 PM

To: Andrade, Frances <FANDRADE@riversideca.gov>
Subject: [External] Multi Unit Housing CEDD

| DO NOT want Multi Unit Housing to infiltrate the Riverside County or City area...it will increase traffic,
lower the value of existing houses, over crowd neighborhoods and schools...this is a mandate by

Sacramento that must be stopped...they don’t live in or near any of the affected areas they are trying to
re-zone...THIS MUST BE STOPPED NOW ususus

Sent from my iPhone

| also DO NOT want Municipal Code 5.38 to be amended...thank you for forwarding.

Sent from my iPhone





